
The Great Year 1 Bake off! 

 

To Year 1,  

 

You are invited to ‘The Great Year 1 Bake Off’.  

On Monday 25th January 2020 at 12:40 on teams,  

we will be baking rock cakes together.  

Please have all the ingredients and equipment ready  

for an ambitious bake off.  

 

Please RSVP to Year1@holy-family.surrey.sch.uk to let me know if you will be joining.  

Lots of love, 

Mrs Osborn 

P.S- The recipe can be found here: https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/recipes/rock_cakes_03094 
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